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STUDENT LED CONFERENCE - JUNE 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the first edition of the Student-Led Conference for the academic year 
2025–26 will take place on Tuesday, 24th June 2025.These conferences will provide an opportunity for your 
ward to reflect upon their successes from the target setting meeting up to this point in the year and to 
provide you with examples of what they have learned in each of the academic areas. We emphasize that 
these are student-led conferences and while a teacher will be present, they are simply acting as mediators, 
to encourage open communication on student achievement.  
We encourage you to be a part of this endeavor and see how your child takes ownership and responsibility 
for their learning and engages themselves in the goal-setting and self-assessment process. We will hold 
conferences in their respective classrooms.  
We value our students' opinions and views and we look forward to empowering them to reflect on their 
strengths, identify areas of progress, and share mid-term goals. It is an excellent opportunity to open lines of 
communication with your child about their education. Do note that students will be accompanied by their 
parents in school uniform for formal discussions around progress and learning. 
Considering the accessibility of the parents, we have arranged online and offline modes which can be 
selected at your convenience. The timing for the same will be as mentioned below: 

 

Class 
Timing 

Offline (School) Online 

Pre-KG – Grade 7 8.00 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. 
 
12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 

 
Kindly note the following points:- 

 The respective class teachers will be sharing a form where you can select the mode of attending the SLC 
and your ward’s time slot for the meeting will be confirmed by them. 

 Please be available for the meeting on time as the teachers will be following the slots scheduled and 
wouldn’t want to take up the time given to another parent. 

 Parents are requested to clear their fee dues before attending this Student Led Conference. Kindly 
ignore if already paid. 

 If you have more than one child in any section of the school and have been allotted the same time, 
please request the class teacher of the younger child for a change in timing.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to your child’s education. We look forward to meeting 
with you and fostering a strong partnership to nurture your child's growth and development. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 
 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 
 

 


